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From: Ann Kehoe 

Sent: 20 July 2009 09:25 
To: 'pking@limerickcoco.ie' 

Subject: RE: Submission on Landfill Review Limerick/Clare/Kerry 

Dear Ms King 

I acknowledge receipt of your submission in relation to the three landfills in Limerick/Clare/Kerry Region, 
received on 17 July 2009. 

Regards 
Ann Kehoe 

From: King Philippa [mailto:pking@limerickcoco.ie] 
Sent: 17 July 2009 11:49 
To: Brian Meaney 
Subject: Submission on Landfill Review Limerick/Clare/Ker~ 

Hi Brian, 
Enclosed please find a region submission in respect of the three landfills in the 
Limerick/Clare/Kerry Region. This covers details in respect of the Pre-treatment Guidance. 
The three landfills also have some technical anomalies which they will include separately which 
I believe may or may not be adjudicated on during the free of charge review. 

Please confirm receipt of this submission and please also confirm if you require a hard copy. 

Kind Regards, 
Philippa King, 
Regional Waste Co-ordinator, 
Limerick/Clare/Kerry Regional Waste Management Off ice, 
L issana I ta House, 
booradoy le, 
County Limerick. 
061 496842 or 087 9160228 
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